
From: Susan Meadows-Gaziano   
Sent: April 12, 2024 12:35 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 140 Glen Echo Development 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

To whom it may concern, 

We oppose the multi story comple building that is being proposed by the Losani homes. Our 
neighborhood is compromised of single family homes and these multi story buildings do not  belong in 
the heart of our community. Our infrastructure was built in the 60's and can not sustain the strain that 
these new buildings will put on it. As it stands now, we already have electricity and water issues. The 
streets are full of cars that park on both sides of the streets and causes traffic issues. This would only 
increase with the proposed  units. We feel that low rise townhouses with their own driveways, are 
better suited to our community. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Gaziano 
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